

## Open doors at the chapel for l'Escalade festival from 9th to 11th December 2022

1602, a date particularly dear to the people of Geneva! There is the traditional procession and several musicians marching especially in the heart of the old town during three days in mid-December.

We have been using this opportunity for several years, with the exception of the last two years because of the covid, to organise various exhibitions at the Pelisserie during these days of festivities.

This year, the theme was "The night of l'Escalade" illustrated by numerous detailed explanatory reproductions. Each time, it is an opportunity for us to open the doors of our beautiful chapel, not only to make it known, but above all to have interesting discussions and to answer the questions asked by people who cross the threshold. Moreover, on a table, Bibles, Bible calendars and other brochures are offered free of charge in several languages, given the diversity of nationalities of the foreigners who are often passing through our town during this time of year. We are always pleased to see that many visitors bring these materials with them.

We pray that a word, a sentence and the power of the Holy Spirit will touch hearts to salvation and are grateful that we can still present the Gospel to our contemporaries and make them know the One who offers His peace in these troubled times, namely Jesus Christ, our Lord.

ÉCLISE ÉVANCÉLIQUE DE LA PÉLISSERIE
RUE DE LA PÉLISSERIE 20 | 1204 GENÈVE, CH
+41 22 311 67 00
COURRIER@EGLISEPELISSERIE.COM
WWW.EGLISEPELISSERIE.CH